
   

Minnekhada Middle School 
Lacrosse Box Celebration    

 

You’re Invited! Attend the celebration of the re-opening of the 
Lacrosse box on the grounds of Minnekhada Middle School as  
part of the major new school construction project.  

 

When:  11:00 a.m. Thursday, June 14, 2018 
 

Where: Minnekhada Middle School (lacrosse box at east end of school) 
               1390 Laurier Avenue 
               Port Coquitlam, BC 
 

Parking: Street parking is available along Laurier Avenue 
                and other local streets. 
 

                   

 
 
 
 

 

 

Learn more at: www.sd43.bc.ca/capitalprojects 

 


